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May 3, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to let you know that, as has been requested by many parents, we are providing students 
with a printed report card that they have picked up from their homeroom TASC teacher this morning. 

Along with providing 3rd quarter grades, teachers have written narrative feedback to our students 
which includes successes as well as considerations for improvement. 

In the next week or two, I will be sharing my thoughts on the work that we are engaged in as a faculty 
regarding current research on the purpose of grades, our current practice of using averages, as well as 
other grading practices. 

Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


